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Robbery Investigation 

 
The Birmingham Police Department reports that detectives are conducting a robbery 
investigation. BPD investigators request assistance from the public in identifying the 
suspects in the attached surveillance robbery video and photos.  
 
The robbery occurred on Wednesday, June 19, 2019 at approximately 10:07 p.m. at 
M&N Package Store located at 2330 Pearson Avenue. After two masked suspects 
approached the store one suspect acted as a lookout near the door as the other 
approached the clerk with a gun. The masked suspect forced the clerk to the register 
and began to take money. The masked suspects left the store after taking the money.   
 
After reviewing the surveillance video, detectives observed two subjects without mask 
enter the business prior to the masked robber. The two unmasked subjects were not 
believed to be with the other suspects, but they began to grab items from the store 
once they realized the store was being robbed. Investigators would like to identify these 
unmasked subjects.  
 

If there is anyone with information on the identity of the suspects, we ask that 

they contact BPD Robbery Detectives at 205-254-1753 or remain anonymous by 

contacting Crime Stoppers at 205-254-7777.  If the tip to Crime Stoppers leads to 

an arrest, Crime Stoppers will provide a cash reward. 

 

Surveillance video and photos of the suspects are attached. Additional video and 

photos will come in a separate email. 
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